
24
th
 Jan 2011 

Kate Long 
Wigan Council 
Economic Regeneration Office 
Gateway House 
Standishgate 
Wigan 
WN11AE 
 
Dear Kate Long,                                                                                                                     C/C Des White  

 

At our monthly meeting held on Wednesday 19
Th

 January, Des White from the Wigan Borough 
Veterans Council was invited along to explain their plans for the running of Lowton Civic Hall. 

Twenty seven people attended the meeting and Des spoke and took questions for over an hour, after 
which a vote was taken to see if we wanted to back his proposal, 

The result was overwhelming. The vote was in favour of our group withdrawing our application to run 
the Civic Hall and fully supporting the bid by the Veterans Council.  

Therefore please take this letter as our formal withdrawal from the tendering process, and inform all 
concerned that we are going to work with the Veterans Council for their bid to be successful.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Edward Thwaite     Chairman  Hesketh Meadows A.G  
 

Hesketh Meadow A.G. 

         A big society action group for Lowton East 

15 Springmount 
Lowton 
Warrington 
Cheshire 
WA3 2QH 
 


